
Leeds/Bradford Airport Statistics January 2011 
 
 

  Jan-10 Jan-11 
% This 
month % +/- 

Movements         

Scheduled 1,821 2,230 63.08% 22.46% 

Charter 61 57 1.61% -6.56% 

Private/Misc 888 1,248 35.30% 40.54% 

Total 2,770 3,535   27.62% 

          

Passengers         

Scheduled 99,107 135,850 95.47% 37.07% 

Charter 6,516 4,058 2.85% -37.72% 

Transit 1,674 2,382 1.67% 42.29% 

TOTAL 107,297 142,290   32.61% 

          

International 82,216 114,803 82.06% 39.64% 

Domestic 23,407 25,105 17.94% 7.25% 

          

MOVING ANNUAL 
TOTAL 2,531,855 2,758,118   8.94% 

 
A very impressive set of figures this month.  A year on year increase of 32.61% is amazing, 
HOWEVER, don’t forget the big freeze that happened in January 2010.  Even domestic passenger 
numbers increased by 7.25% also, there was an increase of movements of 27.62%. I think there is a 
distinct possibility that 2011 will be a record breaking year! 
 
As you can imaging there have been some big increases on international routes, with the best 
being Fuerteventura (+984%), Barcelona (+640%),  Sharm-el-Sheikh (+523%), Faro (+285%) and 
Geneva(+101%).  Surprisingly there were 10 routes with less passengers:  Innsbruck (-37%) ,  
Bridgetown (-35%) and Islamabad (-26%).  Three routes didn’t operate this year Lyon, Turin and 
Gerona and there were 8 new routes, mainly Ryanair… 
 
On the domestic routes SIX routes increased and SIX decreased. The best performing were 
Southampton (+20%), Gatwick (+17%),  Belfast Int (+14%) and Glasgow (+9%) 
 
During the month 4 flights were diverted to Manchester and we received one flight that was 
destined for Liverpool. 
 
Reference: CAA Statistics website  Produced by Alan Sinfield 


